Scott Peters

From:

Jeff Thomas < jeff@wwcountryclub.com>

Sent:

Friday, November 09, 2012 9:20 AM

To:

Scott Peters

Subject:

Everything is now on stop!

Scott,

Please return the contract the Club signed on November 5th as the Board has put the issue of switching our power provider on hold.

Maybe after Tuesday, November 13th we'll have a definite answer. Will be meeting with Bill Clemens that day. If they are determined to remove all the underground conduit, and REA says it's not economically feasible to absorb the cost of laying all new conduit and will pull out, then the Club needs to know what is going to happen before anyone begins trenching, boring, or using a backhoe on any portion of the Walla Walla Country Club's property.

So as of this time, do not start any trenching, boring, or backhoe work on Club property. The Club will not allow any power provider to begin any underground excavating on Club property without further approval.

We will inform you of any changes after Tuesday's meeting.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey C. Thomas General Manager Walla Walla Country Club 1644 Plaza Way #508 Walla Walla, WA 99362 (509) 525-1780 jeff@wwcountryclub.com